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45 Holly Park Circle
San Francisco CA 94110

Ms. Tricia L. Lee 415 647 2042 .
www.childrensbookproject.org

Dear Tricia:

Thank you very much for coordinating this years NOCALL book drive. The books that
were donated - many of which were new - are exactly the type of books that we need.

In addition to books, we also received monetary donations totaling $565.00. An
employee from the Menlo Park office of O'Melveny & Myers LLP donated $100. The
employees of the San Francisco office of O'Melveny & Myers chose the Children's Book
Project to be a recipient of funds raised by their Jeans for Charity and sent $465.00 to us
last week.

As it costs us approximately $1.00 to place a book into the hands of the child, the
monetary donations we received will allow to distribute hundreds of books to children
who need them.

The need for children's books has increased due to the present state of the economy.
Many more teachers and community workers than in the past are coming to us for books
to either use in classrooms or to give as gifts to children or to parents to read aloud.
Thank you for helping us to fill the tremendous need for children's books.
Sincerely,
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Vicki Pollack
Executive Director



